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13, Norham Gardens,
(Typewritten) - dshani.

To June 17th, 1908.

(Mr. Henry Phipps)
Dear Mr. Phipps:

I enclose you the invitation for the Darwin-Wallace celebration
on July 1st. As our seats are next to each other, we might arrange to go
together. An invitation to the dinner will also be sent to you. I think
the occasion is one which you would enjoy very much.

I have just heard from Welch by cable that you propose to give
a Psychiatric Clinic to the Johns Hopkins Hospital. I cannot tell you how
delighted I am, as I have always had a great desire to see more done for
the early cases and the unfortunate borderland patients., I am sure you -
will be pleased with the way in which the work will be organized.

Sincerely yours,

¥m, :
I will call one day next week.) -(In handwriting) By DeLer



